
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  All of Reception class 

Year 1    - Maddison and Reggie 

Year 2    -  Johan and Ralph 

Year 3    -  Kavan and Oli T 

Year 4    -  Edward and Amelia D-V 

Year 5 –   Freya and Merryn 

Year 6 –         Lilly M and Eden  

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 22nd April, was  95.5%. 

 

Class Attendance Awards 

 

1st Year 6 97.9% 

2nd Year 2 96.5% 

3rd Year 3 96.3% 

 

 

EYFS Assembly 

Congratulations to our Reception class for their wonderful assembly to 

parents on Thursday morning. 

 

The children spoke so confidently and clearly and shared some 

interesting facts about minibeasts. It was also exciting to have 

audience participation in the form of a quiz at the end. 

 

Well done to Mrs Dubell for planning the assembly and to all the adults, who work in EYFS, for preparing the 

children to share so confidently.  

 

 

Curriculum Overviews 

The Summer term Curriculum Overviews are now available to view on our website. Please click on the link 

below to access: 

 

Year Group Termly Overviews | Thurlby Primary School 
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School Council 

Congratulations to our newly appointed school councillors for the Summer Term 2024. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA 

Our PTFA are busy making preparations for 

our Summer Fayre. Please see the adjacent 

poster for more information. This is always a 

great day out for all the family. Let’s keep 

everything crossed for some long overdue 

sunshine and hope to see you there! 😊  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 – SATS Breakfast Club 

Please remember to complete the Google form (link below) if you would like your child to attend the 

breakfast club on SATS week, by Tuesday 7th May. 

https://forms.gle/9HMTJtq5YbxmdRN89 

 

 

Year 4 – 101 Dalmatians 

Final reminder that the next instalment for the above trip (£10.00) is due on 30th April 

2024. We still have some outstanding instalments for February and March, please pay 

these, as soon as possible, via Parentmail please.  Thank you. 

 

 

KS2 Swimming Lessons  

Swimming contributions can still be paid via Parentmail:  

 

• £28.20 for Year 3, 4 and 5 children  

• £16.10 for participating Year 6 pupils 

 

Thank you. 

 

Guinea Pigs Birthday Celebrations 

Our Pastoral Assistant’s (guinea pigs) celebrated their 1st birthday in style today. Reception children made a 

lovely card which was presented to our pets in our celebration assembly and everyone sang happy birthday – 

quietly – to them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.gle/9HMTJtq5YbxmdRN89


 
Happy 1st Birthday Amber, Rosie, Ginger and Waffle! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t eat all the cake at once girls!      

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Headteacher 

 

Upcoming Calendar dates PLEASE NOTE ADDITIONAL DATES - DETAILS TO FOLLOW 

Monday 6th May -    Bank Holiday 

Thursday 2nd May -    Year 5 Class Assembly 10.10am 

Thursday 9th May -  National Child Measurement Programme (Height and Weight check) for 

Reception and Year 6  

Monday 13th to Thursday 16th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 24th May -    End of Term 5 

Monday 3rd June -    Start of Term 6 

Friday 7th June -    PTFA Dress Down Day  

Friday 14th June -    Sports Day KS1 – 10am, KS2 1.30pm  

Saturday 22nd June -    PTFA Summer Fayre 1-4pm 

Monday 24th June -    Reserve Sports Day 

Thursday 27th June -    Summer Disco - EYFS/KS1 5.45-6.30pm, KS2 6.45-7.30pm 

Monday 1st July -    Year 6 Gala Dinner for parents 6.00-8.00pm 

Tuesday 9th  July -   LAST SWIMMING SESSION TODAY 

Year 6 afternoon trip to Bourne Academy - ‘High School Musical’  

Wednesday 10th July -   Year 4 trip to Norwich Theatre – 101 Dalmatians  

Thursday 18th July -    Rocksteady Concert for participating children @ 2.15pm 

Friday 19th July –    End of Term 6  



 

 

Local clubs  

Please see the leaflets below for an exciting opportunity to visit the Stamford Model Railway Show on 11th 

and 12th May, at Stamford Welland Academy. 

Lots of things to do and see including 30 layouts, 22 traders, a Learning Zone filled with fascinating 

demonstrations, a ‘Kiddies Zone’ for really young children to play with Brio and other toy trains, plus a ride on 

live steam railway (outside and at modest additional cost).  It will be an even larger exhibition than last year 

and is certainly now the largest in East Anglia. 

Discounted, advance tickets for the exhibition are available by scanning the QR code on the flyer below or by 

visiting https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/47790?embed. 

 

https://www.trybooking.com/uk/events/landing/47790?embed


Half term activity 


